
 

 

 
 

 

Protecting our Planet’s Health: Growing Cities, Poor Nutrition, What Can Be Done? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

When: Thursday, 10 November 2016, 17:30 - 19:00 

Where: Auditorium Ivan Pictet, The Graduate Institute, Maison de la Paix 

 

The Global Alliance for Improved Nutrition (GAIN) and the Global Health Centre of the Graduate Institute for 
International and Development Studies invite you to join us at the Auditorium Ivan Pictet of The Graduate Institute 
in Geneva to welcome our new Executive Director, Dr Lawrence Haddad and engage in a panel discussion on 
how to improve the nutrition of vulnerable urban populations. 

Program of the event 
 

Time Panel Duration Speakers 

17:30 Welcome note 5 minutes Michaela Told, Executive Director, 
Global Health Centre, Graduate 
Institute 

17:35 Keynote speech  10 minutes Gerda Verburg, Coordinator, SUN 
Movement 

17:45 Presentation on the Urban Nutrition challenges of 
the 21st Century  

15 minutes Lawrence Haddad, Executive 
Director, GAIN 

18:00 Panel discussion on how to improve the nutrition 
of vulnerable urban populations 

 

Moderator: Lawrence Haddad, Executive 
Director, GAIN 

20 minutes Gerda Verburg, Coordinator, SUN 
Movement 

 

Ambassador Dr. Reinout Vos, Deputy 
Head of Mission, Permanent 
Representation of the Kingdom of the 
Netherlands in Geneva  

 

Katia Santos Dias, Mozambique, 
Country Director, GAIN 

18:20 Q & A session with the audience 25 minutes  

18:45 Closing remarks 10 minutes Guillaume Taylor, Co-founder & 
Managing Partner, Quadia, Member 
of the GAIN Board of Directors 

19:00 End of the event and start of the reception to 
welcome Dr Lawrence Haddad as GAIN’s new 

Executive Director 

  

 


